
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

Addendum No. 1 for RFQ for Property and Liability Insurance Brokerage Services 
City of Tuscaloosa 

(A22-0211) 
 
The City of Tuscaloosa issued a request qualifications from professional firms for Property 
and Liability Insurance Brokerage Services (A22-0211) on April 12, 2022. 
 
Addendum No. 1: 
 
Extension of Time for Submissions: Submissions from profession firms are now due by 
12:00 midnight CDT on June 2, 2022. 
  
Proposals are due in electronic format by 12:00 midnight CDT on May 17, 2022.  June 2, 
2022. Firms are required to follow the instructions contained in the City’s RFQ document.  
To obtain a copy of the RFQ for these services visit the City of Tuscaloosa website at 
www.tuscaloosa.com/bids.  
 
 
 
 


